
 

 

Mass Times                                                  
Monday - Friday 9:30am,  Saturday 10am & 6pm Vigil 

Sunday 9am & 11am                                      
Confessions Sat after 10.00am Mass                                     
Baptisms 1st & 2nd Sunday 12 Noon 

Contact Details                                                                                            
Parish Office 028 90812238 opt 2                                        

Office Hours  Monday to Friday 8:30am– 1:30pm 

Drumbo & Carryduff  
4th May 2025  

 

 

Carryduff  Retirement                                    

Mon 5th NO Fit Club resumes 12th May 
Tues 6th AGM  Dunmurry Golf Club 

12noon 
Thurs 8th Walking Group Shaws Bridge 

Leaving Church car park 10.15am 
Frid 9th Craft Club St Mochumma 

Room 10.15am 
 

Please note the Book Club meets on 
Monday 12th St Mochumma Room at 

12noon.  

A Prayer for the  
Election of a                        

New Pope 

O God, who in your                             
wondrous love watch over 

your Church,                                     
fill the Cardinal-electors 
with your Holy Spirit to 

strengthen and inspire them as they choose 
a new Holy Father to lead us. 

May they choose a shepherd for your 
Church who will please you in his                    

holiness and guide his flock with love and 
watchful care, especially for the sick, the 

poor and the vulnerable. 

We pray that your Holy Spirit will                         
hover over the one who is chosen to 

strengthen him to be a messenger of love, 
peace and unity in our world. 

We offer our prayer through our Lord,                    
Jesus Christ, your Son, who lives and 

reigns with you in the unity of the Holy 
Spirit, God, forever and ever. 

Amen. 

Recently Deceased 

Nuala Devlin 
Desmond Burns 

May their souls and the souls of all the 
faithful departed rest in Peace  

Catholicism                                                                                                           

A Journey to the Heart of 
Faith 

If you would like to learn 
more, develop your 

knowledge and understanding 
of Jesus Christ or are studying 
Religion at GCSE & A Level 

this Video presentation on the Catholic 
Faith might be for you.                                               

Filmed across 5 Continents it provides 
insight into the Church worldwide. 

Every Monday Evening                                   
7.30pm for the next 5 weeks in the                                      

St Mochumma Room.                       

Deacon Brendan Dowd & his wife Pauline 
will take us through this amazing journey. 

April Collections Summary 

Weekly:  £14, 943.12 
Monthly  £  3, 829.99 
Holy Land: £  2, 842.50 
Easter:  £  2, 828.95 

Thank you for your generous donations                       

Aslan Cubs                                        
Welcome Children 2-5yrs with 

a parent to take part in the                
Bible & Prayer Session                              

on the 2nd Sunday of the month.   
St Mochumma Room at 9.00am.                                                     

Back Sunday 11th May  

SAINT VINCENT DE PAUL 

Senior Citizens Outing is on                     
Wednesday 21st May. 

Bus pickup in church carpark at 10.15 
am and departing at 10.30am. Returning 

at 7.30pm. 
SVP members will collect names and 

contact telephone numbers after Mass on 
the weekends of the 5th and 12th of May. 

ANNUAL PARISH CENSUS 2025 

A count of attendance will take place at 
all Masses across the Diocese next 

weekend 10th & 11th May.   

The annual parish census captures                   
valuable information about the numbers, 

ages, and gender of people attending 
Mass. This information helps the                     

Diocese and parishes to identify pastoral 
priorities, make plans to address them, 

and provide support to our                                              
faith communities. 

When you arrive at Mass, you will be 
given a small counter for yourself and 
for each person in your family group 

and will be asked to place the counters 
in baskets labelled according to age.  

There will be red counters for females 
and blue counters for males.  

The baskets will be labelled with age 
bands and the number of counters for 
each age band will be recorded after 

each Mass. 

We look forward to seeing you at Mass 
next weekend and thank you for your 

patience and co-operation. 

The Parish Welcomes the                                     
Belfast Philharmonic Youth Choir for 

their Spring Recital 

On Saturday 10th May at 4pm in the 
Church, (Free Entry) 

(Retiring collection for the Belfast                     
Philharmonic Youth Choirs) 

PART TIME WORK                                                         
PARISH ACCOUNTS OFFICER                           

LISBURN PARISH  

Down & Connor Diocesan Trust 
 

8 hours per week -work pattern to be 
agreed with Parish Priest.  

Rate of Pay - £13.50 gross per hour.  
Full details on the Diocesan website. 
 Closing date for applications will be 
12.00 noon on Tuesday 20 May 2025 


